
 

 

Foundation Stage January 2018 

Welcome back! 

We hope that you all had a peaceful and relaxing Christmas break.  Thank you for all the kind 

gifts that were sent in before the holiday – it really was appreciated.   

 

It is lovely to see the children back in school, raring and ready to go for the term ahead.  This 

term is much shorter than the last one, so there’s a lot to pack in!  As ever, if you have any 

questions throughout the term, please do come and speak to us. 

 

Best wishes, Mrs Askew, Mrs Garcia, Mrs Mills, Mrs Fry and Miss Tagg 

 

 
 

  

Reading books 

Please ensure that your child brings their 

reading book and reading record to school 

every day.  The children may be asked to read 

one to one with an adult during any given point 

in the week, and it can be disruptive if the 

book is not in school.   

 



 

  

  

 

 

“Learning is a treasure that will follow its owner everywhere.” 

Chinese proverb 

P.E. 

This term, PE will continue to take place on Monday 

afternoon.  We are fortunate to be working alongside 

St. Neots Football Academy, whose coaches will be 

working with class teachers to deliver high quality PE 

lessons.  Please ensure that children wear the 

appropriate PE kit to school, which should include 

outdoor trainers, navy or black shorts or jogging 

bottoms, and a white top.  Children with long hair will 

be asked to tie it in a pony tail, and earrings removed 

or covered with tape for health and safety.   

This term’s theme for Foundation Stage is ‘’What 
is your Superpower’’, We will be exploring what 

makes a hero, real life Superheroes and how we 

can help others. 

To kick the theme off, we enjoyed a fantastic 

Superhero themed morning with Super Pinkie, 

Super Chica, Batgirl and Super Fantastica 

swooping in to enroll the children into Superhero 

Secret Command for this term. 

Dates for your Diary: 

Week beginning 8th February: 

Come to Learn Week (letter to 

follow) 

Week beginning 12th February: 

Half term 

Tues 13th Weds 14th March – 

Parents’ Evening 

Tues 27th March – Walk to 

Church 

Weds 28th March – Class 

celebration (letter to follow) 

Thurs 29th March – Last day of 

the Spring term. 


